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Christian faith must be like a tree, 
reaching to heaven and rooted in love

News
Ewhurst

Inspiring confident 
learners in God’s care

Dear parents,

I hope you all had a good Bank Holiday weekend last weekend.  Now we have another long 
weekend ahead of us!  At school we are celebrating the coronation today with some special 
art and craft activities.  We will also have a special picnic lunch, sponsored by the PTA (THANK 
YOU) and a whole school photo and rendition of the Coronation Song.  It has been fun to 
watch the pupils practice the song and use their imaginary trumpets at the line ‘To the sound 
of trumpets….’!  In our library Mrs Martin has done a superb job with a special coronation 
display, which includes some new books about King Charles.  All in all, it is going to be a 
significant weekend for our nation.  Ewhurst already looks splendid with lots of bunting 
around!  I hope the Coronation Party at the Rec goes well on Saturday evening and that as 
many as possible can support the Fabulous Nobodies once again.

After the long weekend we enter into an important time of assessments for our children, 
particularly in Year 2.  They will be sitting the national SATS Tests next week and we wish them 
all the very best.  These tests have been a standard practice for schools for many years but the 
government has announced that the tests will not be statutory from next year onwards.

As we get closer to summer, I am so pleased to see the school site looking so wonderful.  A 
huge thank you to the Gardening Team who worked tirelessly last weekend to revamp the 
Jubilee Garden.  I know it was a lot of work but all the volunteers have done an amazing job!  
The swimming pool is also looking more ready for action.  Our next task is to erect some 
safety fencing to add an improved layer of security.    

Finally, a reminder to complete the extra-curricular 
activities questionnaire before Monday.  We would 
Like to get a good idea of how we can enhance our 
Clubs offer, even this term.  

Have a lovely Coronation weekend!

Mr. Walters
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Summer Term 2023
May
Mon 8th Bank Holiday
Fri 12th PTA Tuck Shop
Wed 17th Apple Class Assembly @ 2.40pm
Fri 26th Drop-ins and PTA Tuck shop
Week 30th – 2nd Half Term 

June 
Mon 5th All children return to school
Wed 7th Swimming starts
Thurs 8th Swimming 
Thurs 8th New Parents Evening
Wed 14th Swimming
Thurs 15th Swimming
Fri 16th Family Celebration/Fathers Day
Sat 17th Secret Gardens
Sun 18th Secret Gardens
Tues 20th Whole School photograph 
Wed 21st Swimming
Thurs 22nd Swimming
Sat 24th Summer Fair 
Week 26th-30th Feeling Good Week 
Mon 26th Skip-hop Workshop 
Tues 27th Move around morning
Wed 28th Swimming

Thurs 29th Swimming
Thurs 29th Pet service @9.15 am
Thurs 29th Drop ins all classes
Fri 30th Whole school trip to Sayers Croft 

July
Wed 5th Swimming
Thurs 6th Swimming
Wed 12th Swimming
Thurs 13th Sports morning/Healthy Breakfast
Thurs 13th Swimming
Wed 19th Swimming
Thurs 20th Swimming 
Fri 21st Leavers Service @9.15

School finishes @1.30 pm 

September
Fri 1st INSET DAY
Mon 4th INSET DAY

New Photography Policy
If you have not yet returned the consent form 
to the office please do so as soon as possible. 

Thank you.

Awards –05/05/2023 
Well done!
Star of the Week Award
Apple     Genevieve
Holly Daphne
Cherry Layla
Headteachers Award
Apple    Elliott
Holly Nola
Cherry Dougie

Swimming 
If you have not already done so please 

could you return the swimming level form 
and your donation as soon as possible, 

thank you

Quiz night 
A massive THANK YOU to the Bull’s Head 

pub who dedicated the Pub Quiz this week 
to the school. We are very grateful for the 

£152.50 received. 

Save the date
for Ewhurst Secret Gardens and the 
PTA Summer Fair (see on the left)


